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News
There is excitement in our community as
teachers have begun preparing their
classrooms for the First Day of School. These
dedicated men and women are grateful that
our school now has air conditioning! In
previous years, the late summer heat made
learning conditions very difficult, and our
students did not achieve their full potential in
the first several weeks of the year. Last year’s
improvements to our building – heating,
ventilation, cooling, and electrical – have
made August and September as productive as
any other time of the year. We are thankful to
those who have helped make this
possible! And we continue to give thanks to
God for the ways in which he has blessed our
school family.

https://www.asacatholic.org/HVAC.html


Upcoming Events

August 17
Teacher Retreat

August 24
First Day of School

August 30
First All School Mass

From the Leadership

Father David Schalk, Pastor
"The good news is that Catholic schools throughout the Diocese of

Columbus continue to grow! Attendance is up in almost all of our

schools – an encouraging trend for our Church and for the broader

community. More and more young people are being exposed to our

beautiful Catholic religion alongside their learning of science, math,

reading, and social studies. We are educating young people in a

holistic way, giving them instruction not only for their mind, but

also for their heart and soul. In other words, we are forming saints

who can and will make a positive impact in today’s world."  


